
Meet	Board	Member	Helen	Chang


Name?		Helen	Nai-Yee	Chang


Board	Position?	Board	Member,	Food	Manager

		

What	Do	You	Do	for	the	Board?


I	help	with	the	planning	of	camp	each	year


Why	Are	You	On	the	Board?


I	joined	the	board	because	I	have	a	deep	love	for	camp	and	it	is	important	to	keep	it	
going.	I	have	been	coming	to	camp	since	I've	been	6	years	old	and	camp	has	helped	me	
to	raise	my	children.


What	have	you	learned	about	CFC	during	your	involvement?


I	have	learned	that	Chinese	Family	Camp	-	spirit	of	love,	cultural	enrichment	and	
understanding	and	good	food	-	is	a	constant	in	camp	no	matter	the	location!!!!		I	also	
have	learned	that	camp	organizing	and	implementation	of	camp	is	intentional	and	our	
parents	put	an	amazing	amount	of	thought	and	effort	into	making	CFC	what	it	is	today.	
As	a	kid	I	just	came	to	play	and	eat.


Favorite	Story	or	Memory	about	Camp?


My	favorite	times	at	camp	were	as	a	teenager	and	Sheila,	Tina	and	I	would	stay	up	
talking,	playing	our	guitars	and	singing.


What’s	Next	for	You	at	Camp?


I	have	reinstated	an	old	role.	Food	Manager:	I	will	be	coordinating	morning	and	evening

snacks.	If	you	have	a	request	for	a	snack	let	me	know.	If	you	have	an	idea	for	an	evening	
snack	you’d	like	to	prepare	let	me	know.	We'd	love	for	you	to	make	a	snack.	Green	Onion	
pancakes?	Tang	Yuan....Pick	up	a	snack	from	Chinatown.	Camp	will	reimburse	costs.

Please	email	me	any	suggestions	hnchanglady@gmail.com


Can't	wait	to	see	you	at	camp!!!!!!


Aunt	Helen	and	Sammi


